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Message from Mrs Matthews                      Friday 16th May 2025 

Not much space for me today, but it’s been a great week with 
so much going on!  We have had such a great start to our Year 
11 formal exams, with the students so focussed and ready to 
do their best. We also wore green on Thursday to raise 
awareness of the importance of positive mental health as part 
of our focus for Mental Health Awareness Week. Prefect 
Interviews are also finished with some simply amazing 
standards from our applicants - results will be out next week 
with Senior Perfect interviews just after Half Term. Have an 
amazing weekend. Thanks for all your support. Mrs Matthews 

Court Fields School 
Parent Weekly ‘What’s Happening’ Bulletin 

Insight into Apprenticeships 
On Friday the Insight into 
Apprenticeships group visited The 
Boston Tea Party, Taunton to 
experience what it’s like to work in 
Hospitality & Catering. What a trip! 
The Manager Ollie explained to 
students the values, work ethic and 
business model of Facebook, then 
they had a tour of the 
establishment, took part in a 
business challenge, got behind the 
counter and made themselves a 
smoothie followed by a 
complimentary lunch. 

On Your Bike! 

We had our second visit from On-Your-Bike last week 
and what a busy day they had.  23 bikes got MOT’ed 

with brake cables, brake pads, tyre pressure and 
general wear and tear checked.   

Our thanks to Wellington Town Council for funding this 
opportunity which was FREE for our students.  

Competition time! 

We're excited to share this competition from our MFL 
department! Set yourself the challenge of learning 

'Hi, bye, thank you and I love you' in 6 different 
languages for your chance to win a £20 Amazon 
voucher!   Ms Dudal has shared details via Class 

Charts.  Come to the hall on 20th June, and 
demonstrate your knowledge to our special jury 

composed by our bilingual students in school. The 
more languages 
you will know, 

the more points 
you will earn. 
Pronunciation 

will also be 
judged.  

Good luck!  

Library news! 

Welcome to Nicole and Eniola our new library 
volunteers. They have been busy helping to shelve 

stock, assist with displays and ensuring the Library is 
kept tidy and presentable. Thank you both for your 

contribution, time and commitment to supporting our 
library.  
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DIARY DATES 

20th May  

Parent & Community 

Meeting 

23rd May 

Last day of term 

26th-30th May 

Half term 

2nd June 

Return to school 

4th June 

War Horse trip 

13th June 

Year 11 Clap Out 

30th June-4th July 

Year 10 Work Experience 

4th July 

Inset Day 

7th July 

Year 10 Thorpe Park trip 

11th July 

Inset Day 

18th July 

Last day of term 

21st & 22nd July 

Inset days 

1st & 2nd September  

Inset days 
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Uniform donations! 
If you have any unwanted 
school uniform that you 

would like to donate, we are 
looking for items for our pop-
up shop! Please drop them 
to the school office. Thank 

you in advance! 

School of Rock! 

!Wishing the best of luck to 

the cast and crew of School 

of Rock - opening next 

week! Wellesley Wellington 

Cinema & Theatre - 21st-

24th May. Tickets available: 

www.ticketsource.co.uk/

whats-on/wellington/the-

wellesley/school-of-rock/e-

dmyolx   

Support for 

our Year 11 

Year 11s, 

please do 

come along to 

our breakfast 

sessions next 

week, to make 

the most of a 

free breakfast 

and to have a 

chat before 

your exam!  

There will also 

be a final 

revision prep 

session after 

school on 

Monday for 

anyone taking 

the Computer 

Science 

exam. 

3G Pitch Availability 

Please email 

3gbookings@courtfields 

.bep.ac with all booking 

enquiries!  

Lunch break  

Don’t forget, lunch will be 

12.35 – 13.15pm (instead of 

the usual 13.35 – 14.15pm) 

during the exams period. 

Fencing Championships 

Last weekend saw William C, Elsie G and 

Jessica M representing the South West at 

the British Youth 

Championships for 

fencing at the 

Institute of Sport in 

Sheffield.  

They were up 

against the best in 

the country and did 

amazingly well in 

their U12 category. 

Elsie came 

29th and 

Jessica 16th. 

Well done 

all!  


